Flushing Obama's Potty Policies

The Education Dept. will no longer intervene on behalf of transgender individuals over public
school bathrooms.

Nate Jackson - Feb. 14, 2018
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Stories of President Donald Trump’s administration undoing the bankrupt policies of Barack
Obama’s White House are especially welcome news. The latest episode is the announcement
from Betsy DeVos’s Department of Education that it will no longer intervene in kerfuffles over
public school bathroom use on behalf of transgender individuals.

In May 2016, Obama’s school powder room police dictated that public schools must
accommodate kids suffering from gender dysphoria — not by actually helping them, of course,
but by forcing female students to share bathrooms and locker rooms with males claiming to be
females. Federal funding always comes with strings attached. It was nothing less than part of a
growing pattern of progressive child abuse.

The law in question says simply, “No person in the United States shall, on the basis of sex, be
excluded from participation in, be denied the benefits of, or be subjected to discrimination under
any education program or activity receiving Federal financial assistance.” The key word is “sex.”

Education Department spokeswoman Elizabeth Hill explained, “Title IX prohibits discrimination
on the basis of sex, not gender identity. In the case of bathrooms, however, longstanding
regulations provide that separating facilities on the basis of sex is not a form of discrimination
prohibited by Title IX.” Indeed, words mean things, and leftists’ constant redefinition of
accepted terms is a big part of enacting their agenda. “Sex” does not mean gender “identity.”

Unfortunately, what was enacted by a pen and undone by a pen can be re-enacted with a pen by
the next Democrat administration — at least until the courts weigh in, and at least one case is
headed to the Supreme Court. Regardless, leftists will by no means concede defeat in the
bathroom wars. For the moment, however, there is some semblance of common sense coming
from the Department of Education.
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